
 

 

January 6, 2017 

 
 

Greetings LTCF Users 

It has come to our attention that some users are receiving alerts to complete the 2016 annual 
survey. This is an error in the system and we advise you comply with previously provided 
guidance. As a reminder, please do not complete the 2016 NHSN Annual Facility Survey until 
after January 7, 2017. The NHSN application will undergo updates on January 7, 2017, which 
will result in the deletion of 2016 survey data. If you have already completed the 2016 annual 
survey, we recommend that you print your completed survey so you will have the information 
handy, as you will need to re-enter the survey data after January 7, 2017. 

We sincerely apologize for any confusion and inconvenience. 

NHSN LTCF Team 

 


